Lake Chelan Boat Company
dba Lady of the Lake
P.O. Box 186
Chelan, WA.  98816

September 29, 2015
Washington Utilities & Transportation Commission
1300 S. Evergreen Park Drive S.W.
Olympia, WA.  98504-7250

RE:  Time Schedule, Revising Table No. 3 - "Lady Express" back to the normal sailing schedule.

To Whom It May Concern,

We are requesting to revise Time Schedule No 36, Table No 3, back to the normal schedule.  We had revised this table in August and September in response to the fires in the Chelan and Stehekin areas that were substantially affecting ridership.  The Time Schedule now reflects the identical schedule that it was prior to those changes.

We are submitting a copy of the notice to the public and the revised Table No. 3 with this email.
If further information is needed, please contact Cindy Engstrom at 509-682-1123 or cindy@ladyofthelake.com.  Thank you.

Sincerely,
Jack Raines
Jack Raines, President
